TALARC balloon ALP40-D was launched, by Tom KB7HTA this morning, November 8, 2024 at
8:22 am (PST). So far everything looks good; we are receiving WSPR on 20m and 10m (Type 1). We
are also receiving CW on 10 m, 28.022 MHz. The balloon is currently at 32,500', which is about 4,500’
less than estimated. The balloon was obviously not stretched as much as | thought.




